
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Select Board meeting 

Minutes of Meeting 

February 10,2020 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Dianne Craig, Jan Parmalee, Mike Batista, Cindy Rouillard   

The meeting came to order at 5:35 pm.  

• The check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The Select Board Reviewed the January 27th minutes and were accepted with changes. 

• Bob signed the contract for Commerford, Neider and Perkins, the accessing company. 

• The Select Board discussed the recommendations for the 2020 budget. 

• Jan asked who appoints the Health Inspector.  Bob stated the Select Board and the State.   

Jan stated the gas tanks at the grange were disconnected.  She could not turn on the heaters.  

The gas lines need to be capped.  Jan did a temporary fix and put a sign on the heaters “do 

not turn on heaters”. 

          Bob made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:25 pm Dianne 2nd the motion. 

 


